
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the City of Marshalltown will be holding a public hearing on the FY 2026 Consolidated Transit Funding Application for the Marshalltown Municipal Transit public transit program on April 28, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. at the Marshalltown City Hall Council Chambers at 10 W State St, Marshalltown.  Copies of the application are available for viewing at the Marshalltown Municipal Transit office at 905 E Main Street, Marshalltown.  All MMT meetings are open to all individuals regardless of language spoken or disability. Any person requiring a reasonable accommodation to participate in MMT meetings should contact the MMT Office at 641-754-5719
Marshalltown Transit will be applying for the following projects:
$280,696 

State Transit Assistance 
$420,829
Federal Transit Administration (FTA) – 5311 Nonurbanized Formula Program

$650,200
FTA 5339 funds to replace one heavy duty small bus - 85% Federal of $552,670, 15% local match of $97,530
The federal 5311 funds will be matched with local funds.

Kevin Pigors
Marshalltown Municipal Transit

